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Editors’ Note
-

Sonja Pinto & Robert Steele

We would like to acknowledge with respect the Lkwun-
gen-speaking peoples on whose traditional territory UVic 
stands and the Songhees, Esquimalt, and WSÁNEĆ peoples 
whose historical relationships with the land continue to this 
day. 

Volume 9 of The Albatross would not have been possible 
without the support and contributions of the UVic English 
community. We would like to thank everyone who submit-
ted to the journal, all of our contributors, and this issue’s 
editorial staff, who dedicated their time to curate content 
and collaborate with authors to produce the outstanding es-
says in this issue. Many thanks as well to two UVic English 
alumni: Emma Fanning for her wonderful design of this is-
sue and Michael Carelse, a previous managing editor of The 
Albatross, whose editorial structure and generous advice 
laid the groundwork for this year’s journal. We would also 
like to thank Drs. Mary Elizabeth Leighton and Lisa Surridge 
for their editing workshop and ongoing support and Susan 
Doyle for her copy-editing course, which trained many of 
our copy editors. 

We are grateful to the 2018–19 executive members of 
the UVic English Students’ Association, the organization 
through which this journal receives its funding: Ryann An-
derson, Madison George-Berlet, Sorcha Griffith-Cochrane, 
Christopher Horne, Anne Hung, Errin Johnston-Watson, Ve-
ronika R. Larsen, Sonja Pinto, Makayla Helen Scharf, Robert 
Steele, Mrinmayi Thorat, and Claire Young. Furthermore, we 
would like to thank the University of Victoria Students’ So-
ciety, the other UVic Humanities journals, and The Warren 
Undergraduate Review. 

As managing editors of The Albatross, we are proud to 
present nine essays in this year’s journal that embody the 
scholarly excellence achieved by the UVic English commu-
nity. Working on this issue has been a privilege, and we 
could not have done it without the dedication of everyone 
involved. We wish the best to future editors—may they find 
editing the journal to be a joy (as we did) and not an alba-
tross around their necks. 


